
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
April 14, 2003 

RE:  FCC ID: JCK-GN-WLCM201 
Attention: Ellis Wu 
I have a few comments on this Application. 
1 FYI – no action needed.  Please note that this is a portable device as well as being able to be 

used in a PCMCIA slot with an adapter.  MPE is only valid for the mobile application and is not 
an appropriate method to determine rf exposure in the portable configuration.  However, since 
this device is under 25mW it can be used within 2.5cm of the Body in a portable configuration 
without SAR testing.  A statement explaining this is all that is needed.  

2 FYI – no action needed.  Since the Compact Flash profile is typically for the purpose of use in 
devices like PDAs etc, testing should be performed in its typical use as well as in the Lap top.   

3 The manual should describe the typical use of the CF card.  The understood ‘typical’ use of 
this type form factor is for PDA and other CF I/0 protocol devices.  The manual, while 
mentioning a Windows CE platform, does not mention use in a PDA using this platform.  The 
MPE report also specifically mentions it is a portable device – i.e. PDA use.  This explanation 
should instruct the user in how to install the program etc for the PDA or other Windows CE 
device.  Please explain why this typical use of this device in a PDA has not been mentioned.  

4  
 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


